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Comments: I am against the logging of spruce  trees in the black Hills. The idea that they pose a threat for fire is

ridiculous as they typically grow in the wettest parts of the forests. The spruce trees are a small but beautiful part

of the Black hills that many tourists and locals enjoy. This seems like an idea made up by the logging industry to

support their cause and not in the best interest of the BHNF. Please reconsider this proposal and don't cut them.

Thanks 


